
Library Media Center Permission Form 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Our library media center is a central resource for our school containing materials specially 
selected to meet the reading interests of our students. 
 
Please read this permission form together with your child, sign it and return it so your child 
can fully utilize the library facilities.  This represents an agreement between you, your child, 
and the school that you will be personally and financially responsible for any lost or 
damaged book​.  
 
We encourage our students to check out library books to extend and enrich their enjoyment 
of reading and enable them to learn research techniques.  It is, however, imperative that 
books be returned in good condition and on time. This applies to textbooks as well. ​All lost 
books must be paid for in full. ​Additionally, students with overdue books and fines may 
lose part of their field day at the end of the school year.  
  
Together we can help your child develop a love of reading and responsible habits in the 
care of books.  Please sign below and return to your teacher as soon as possible to begin 
checking out your favorite titles. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Megan Durbin 

JSES Library Media Specialist 

This form must be signed before your child will be allowed to check out a book from 
the library. 

I give my student permission to check out books and will be responsible for any lost or 
damaged books. 

Student Name _____________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name______________________________________________________ 

Signature_________________________________________________________________ 

Teacher___________________________      Grade_______________ 


